St. Mark's C.E. Primary

Sent: 14/12/2015 14:16:21

To prime parents of: Click here to show the recipient list

Message Type: Ema

Subject: Optional Christmas Jumper Day: Wednesday 16th December

Dear Parents/Carers

In keeping with the festive spirit and to coincide with the school Christmas dinner on Wednesday 16th December, the children may wear a Christmas jumper to school on Wednesday if they so wish.

Please note it is entirely optional and not a non uniform day. The children should wear their Christmas jumper with their normal school uniform.

Children who are in EYFS or Key Stage 1 will be allowed to wear their jumpers to the Christmas service on Wednesday afternoon in Church.

Many thanks.

Mr Kay